
The Scottish Rite Valley of Steubenville recently inducted 24 new members on     
November 11, 2017 during a ceremony held at the Masonic Temple in Steubenville. 
Scottish Rite, an appendant body of Freemasonry, seeks to strengthen the            
community and believes that each man should act in civil life according to his       
individual judgment and the dictates of his conscience, according to a              
spokesperson. Locally, nearly 1,000 men are members of the Valley of Steubenville. 
Seated, from left, are, Ill. Carol Monday, 33°, sovereign prince; Ill. Dan E. Boyd, 33° 
chairman; Wayne Fulmer, secretary; Ill. Edsel F. Emery, 33° deputy’s representative; 
Ill. Jason Gorney, 33° thrice potent master; Bryan Breyer, MSA, commander in chief; 
Bryan Cooley; Ill. Tom Jones Jr., 33°; and Richard Purks; second row, Dennis        
Chapman, Jason Alloggia, Paul Zink, Christopher McClain, Kenneth Mayhew, James 
Breon, David Cesaro and Cody Shanley; third row, Douglas Cunningham, John    
Cortez, Mark Rebres, Caden Myers, Roderick Cowans and Allen Rogers; and fourth 
row, Timothy Walters, James Alvey, Fredrick Jones, Timothy Murphey, Frank Ferraro, 
Douglas Manfrin, Timothy Shaw, David Thomas and Shane Marker. Jonathan Sgalla 
and Carl Sgalla also were inducted. 
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The feast of the paschal lamb 
Solemn Ceremonial 

Feast of the Paschal Lamb 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

To Be Presented By  

DRUMMOND CHAPTER OF ROSE CROIX 
Members and Public Cordially Invited at the Masonic Temple,  

227 N. 4th St., Steubenville, Ohio  

PALM SUNDAY, MARCH 25, 2018—3:00 PM                                                                  
Refreshments Will Be Served Following the Service      

observance of this Feast, Jesus 
gathered His disciples in the 
night in which He was betrayed.  
In their midst He Instituted the 

sacrament which Christians     
revere as The Last Supper.   
Drummond Chapter of Rose 

The Feast of the Paschal Lamb is 
neither the Feast of the Passover 
nor the institution of the Sacra-
ment of Holy Communion,      
although it commemorates both 
holy days.  The Jewish Feast of 
the  Passover commemorates the 
escape of the Hebrews from 
Egypt, when God, smiting the 
firstborn of the Egyptians, passed 
over the houses of the Israelites. 
Thus the blood of the  paschal 
lamb, which had been used to 
mark the houses of the Israelites, 
has symbolized redemption. For 

“For observance of this Feast, Jesus  gathered his 

disciples in the night in which he was betrayed. 

In their midst he instituted the sacrament which 

Christians revere as The Last Supper.” 

Croix observe this beautiful and 
symbolic celebration of the 
Feast of the Paschal Lamb as a 
memorial service, honoring our 
brethren who have passed to 
their eternal reward during the           
preceding year. In spirit, we 
seem to sense their presence at 
this Mystic Banquet as we seek 
to strengthen the ties of    
brotherly love which bind our 
hearts in holy remembrance.  
We humbly remember the 
brethren who have passed in 
the last year. 
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Greetings From Your Valley Secretary 
   What a great October, November, and December we have had, with November 11th being 
our high point!  We brought in 24 new Scottish Rite masons. The Reunion was outstanding 
from our registration to a great lunch by Connie’s Catering to the outstanding 32°.  Everyone 
did a fantastic job!  For many of our Brothers that did degree work, this was their first time  
performing at one of our reunions.  Our new sound man Brother Tim Walters under the      
tutelage of Ill. Brother Roger Watts, 33° did a superior job along with our stage crew Brother 
Charles DeBolt, Stage Manager, Brother Teddy Ward, Brother Timothy Palmer, and Brother 
Donald Barnes under the watchful eye of retired Stage Manager Brother Danny Davis. For this 

crew it was their first time working the props.  What a great job they did!!! Now that the reunion is over, let’s 
look to the future.  For all of our 24 new members we need each of you to petition one more brother to come 
to one of our Scottish Rite Experiences and join Scottish Rite.  We will be holding at least 2 of these prior to 
April 1st. Dates and times to be announced. 

Remember our next two big events are the Feast of the Paschal Lamb on March 25, 2018 and our Spring 
Awards Banquet with a date and time to follow. 

Well, that is all for now. Remember….. 

 BE SAFE                                                                                                 GOD BLESS 
Dignity 

is the capability to hold back ones’ tongue what  

shouldn’t be in your mind in the first place 

Fraternally,  

O. Wayne Fulmer

IN memoriam 

Our deepest sympathy is extended to the families 
and friends of these our departed Brethren.  May 

our   Heavenly Father have them In his Holy     
Keeping. 

“The Grand Architect of the Universe has   

received the following into His presence”. 

                                                                Lodge#          Date 

Roy W. Blackburn                          55          9/22/2017 

David L. Coe                                                  724         8/15/2016 

Paul J. Junkins                                               724        12/20/2016 

William R. Whitlatch                                     724          4/17/2014 

John J. Anderson                                         438          5/04/2017 

Thomas W. Johnson, Sr.                              691        10/22/2017 

Richard L. McLeish, Sr.                                 333          9/10/2017 

Phillip R. Maher                                            348          2/14/2017 

William E. Sanders                                       691        10/27/2017 

Arthur S. Thomas                     438        11/02/2017 

George Young Jr.                     219        11/01/2017 

Burl Yates Jr.                      438       11/04/2017 

Jerry L. Kinder                      438       11/18/2017 

SCOTTISH RITE EXPERIENCES 

COMING IN SPRING 2018  NORTH AND SOUTH DISTRICTS 

Dates and times to be announced 



JANUARY 
January    1—New Year’s Day     

January    2—Scholarship forms can be  
         picked up                    

January 11—Masonic Temple Board of                                                                
        Directors Meeting 7:30 PM  

January 25—Executive Committee  

            Meeting 6:15PM                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

                A.A.S.R. Stated Meeting 7:30PM 

January 30—O.C.D. Membership Meeting 
        Columbus, OH                                   

FEBRUARY 
February  8—Masonic Temple Board of                                                                
        Directors Meeting 7:30 PM   

February 19—President’s Day (office closed)   

February 22—Executive Committee  

            Meeting 6:15PM                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

                A.A.S.R. Stated Meeting 7:30PM 

  

schedule of events 

Mark Your Calendar!  

ANCIENT ACCEPTED SCOTTISH RITE 

VALLEY OF STEUBENVILLE 

P.O. Box 698 

Steubenville, Ohio 43952 

We’re on the Web!
www.valleyofsteubenville.com  

and Facebook! 

      Non-Profit Org. 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 

Permit No. 108 

Steubenville, Ohio 

Vision Statement for NMJ 

“We will strive to be a fraternity that fulfills our 
Masonic obligations to care for our members.” 

Ill. David L. Glattly, 33°,                            Sover-
eign Grand Commander 

Mission Statement for NMJ 

Provide inspiration for our members’          
meaningful programs and degrees. 

Provide convenient opportunities for our     
members to enhance their lives. 

Provide enjoyable programs and fellowship for 
our members. 

  

MARCH   
March   8—Masonic Temple Board of                                                                
        Directors Meeting 7:30 PM                    

March 22—Executive Committee  

            Meeting 6:15PM                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

                A.A.S.R. Stated Meeting 7:30PM 

March 25—Palm Sunday, Feast of the      
     Paschal Lamb 3 PM  

March 29—Return AASR Scholarship  

     forms to Office   

March 30—Good Friday (Office Closed)                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                        

The Valley of Steubenville would 
like to wish all of its members 
and their families a safe and  

Happy New Year! 


